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Against Topic

Comment

When | saw that the Charitable Trust is the only agency on the budget list with a proposed cut for next year, my first
thought was that the employees who create this budget must not have a clear understanding of what the Charitable
Trust actually does. They represent all the nonprofits who are performing vital services for those most at risk and at
need in our community. If we do not fund the organizations that combat homelessness, food insecurity, youth
programs, the arts, services for the disabled, mentally ill, victims of abuse/violence, etc, we will no longer be able to
call Charles County a great place to live. Period. This is so important. PLEASE fund our nonprofits by funding the
Charitable Trust.
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